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Kaitlin Magee is available to provide information about this project at 
(347).322-5719 or RenewingTheRotunda@gmail.com.  

For all NYC non-emergency services, and inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311.

The M79 bus stop on the northeast 
corner of W. 79th Street and Riverside 
Drive will be removed for the duration 
of roadway construction. Passengers 
may board or exit the bus on the 
south side of W. 79th street between 
Riverside Drive and West End Avenue. 
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Beginning on June 20th, 2022, the M79 bus will be diverted 
south on West End Avenue to W. 72nd Street, and will return 
north on Riverside Drive to the M79 bus stop/temporary bus 
layover area on W. 79th Street. Passengers who wish to depart 
at Riverside Drive may stay on the bus during the detour to 
depart at Riverside Drive. 

The NYC Department of Transportation, on behalf of the NYC Department of Parks and Recreation, is rehabilitating 
the W. 79th Street Rotunda Complex within Riverside Park.  The complex includes the W. 79th Street traffic 

interchange, the W. 79th Street Bridge over Amtrak, and pedestrian and cyclist access to the park. 
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